
 

 

 

  

  

Essential Online Safety Tips  
 

 

 

Dear resident, 

  

Get Safe Online has joined up with Neighbourhood Alert to offer a one-off 

‘Essential Online Safety Tips’ webinar for Neighbourhood Alert users. 

  

Get Safe Online has been delivering online safety awareness across a number of 

countries around the world, working with local governmental bodies and partners to 

ensure individuals, communities and small businesses are safer online. Today we 

operate in 27 countries around the world and through our Get Safe Online 

Ambassador programme regularly deliver online safety training to networks and 

communities around the world. 

  

So this October, thanks to Neighbourhood Alert, we are bringing some free training 

to your community. 

  

Taking place on Thursday 3rd October at 1pm you are invited to register here: 

Webinar Registration - Zoom  

  

Our Get Safe Online expert, Liz Stanton, MBE will run the session online for an 

hour, during which time you will have the opportunity to listen to her advice and 

raise questions about online safety. Places are limited. 

  

For further information on Get Safe Online please visit www.getsafeonline.org 

  

We look forward to seeing you there! 

  

Best wishes,  

the Get Safe Online team 
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